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QUIKLOOK USERS GROUP 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
2013 QUG MEETING 

 
Wednesday & Thursday, August 14 & 15 

 
 
The 2013 QUIKLOOK Users Group Annual Meeting will be held on August 14 and 15, 
2013 at the Teledyne facilities in Marion, Massachusetts.  The meeting will include 
presentations by our staff on subjects of interest in the QUIKLOOK / MIDAS world, as 
well as hands-on sessions with Teledyne equipment installed on an actual MOV or 
AOV. 
 
As always, we plan to have as many of our staff as possible here to participate and to 
be available to answer your questions.  We are also planning to host a special dinner 
event as we have done in previous years. 
 
Since this meeting will include a QUIKLOOK user forum, please feel free to present or 
to bring up for discussion any topic that you think would be useful to your fellow 
attendees.  If you don’t wish to present information, please let us know of any 
QUIKLOOK-related topics you would like to have us include as topics of discussion.  As 
the 2013 QUG meeting approaches we will be sending more detailed program 
information, which will depend in part on what you suggest when you contact us. 
 
If you would like to receive information on the 2013 QUIKLOOK Users Group Meeting 
as it becomes available, please contact Lori Contant at lori.contant@teledyne.com or at 
(508)-748-0103 as soon as possible.  This announcement also appears on our web site 
(www.valvetest.com).  We hope to see you there! 
 
 
If you would prefer to be removed from this mailing list, please email 
lori.contant@teledyne.com with “Remove Me” from the list.  Thank you. 


